SEK INTERLOCAL#637

February 15, 2017

The PDC committee met with members present: Sheena Parks, Jennifer Vaughn, Charlene Strong,
Kelli Hendrickson, Greg Kubler, Brenda Marshall, Tracie Newberry, Debbie Christman, Mary Ann
Henry.

No additions or corrections to agenda
Budget Balance $4,758.40

PDC Members will create a survey for staff to determine need for social skills training, executive
training and mindfulness and other PD needs.

Committee reviewed requests for attendance and points.
The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting is scheduled for March 15.
Respectfully submitted,

Greg Kubler
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